
   

  
     

   

      
 

  

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JD E   
Sent: Saturday, May 15, 2021 5:54 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Black Hills Energy tariff  
 
Hello, 
 
Please reject the tariff request by BHE. They have an obligation to operate in the public’s best 
interest. This tariff request does the opposite. Encouraging renewable energy development is 
in the best interest of the public, for many reasons. It is time for renewable energy.  
 
Jess Eiesland  

 
Sioux Falls SD 57105 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 




